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SBC LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN BESH1001
Dear Sirs,

I would like to submit an objection to the above plan, having lived in Eshiels for more than 34 years I am saddened to see that
the proposal is going to spoil the feeling of a rural environment, e.g. living next to a Business Park is not the same as living next to
sheep. As part of the Tweed Valley we get a lot of visitors coming to sample the lovely surroundings and wildlife, I do not think a
Business Park is what they would want to see and as we in Scotland rely on Tourism it would be a bad move.

Dotted all over Eshiels and Glentress there are Roman Camps, Forts and places of interest, has this been taken into
consideration and how much would that cost the tax payer when excavations get started.

I have looked at the plan and the site looks so out of place, it looks like someone has dropped it from the sky, I find it hard to
believe that SBC would even consider this.

Yours sincerely

Isobel McCormick

Sent from Samsung tablet



